1500 N.W. 49th St.

Ft Lauderdale, FL 33309
Telephone: (305) 491-7800
Fax: (305) 491-8339

May 8, 1991 “WL
FILE 88PY

Mr. John K. Adams IIT

Staff Counsel

Florida Public Service Commission
Fletcher Building

101 E. Gaines st.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863

Dear ::. Adams: | ‘ QLA)"#LJL
i DosketsNO:S810198~TC

Your letter dated May 2, 199), addressed to Mr. Harold
Haimowitz is hereby acknowledged.

With great reluctance, we are choosing alternative number
three in your letter, voluntarily canceling our Certificate. By
this letter; we agree to the voluntary cancellation of our
Certificate at this time.

You have assured us that in this event, ne fine would be
1npodgd.

Best regards,
RAN——

R. Williams

President
GRW/md
Florida Public Sorico Commission
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